
Dear 
I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 

County Council. I have the following information. 
 

1. Do you provide any specialist provision in your local authority area to meet the needs of girls who 
have been excluded from, or are not able to attend, mainstream education?  
The Council does not itself provide specialist provision by way of Pupil Referral Units. The council 

does commission Alternative Provision from a range of private providers. The Council maintains a 
framework of approved providers from whom it makes placements on an individual basis. 

 
Questions two to six regarding PRUs in 2018/19 do not apply as the council no longer has any PRUs. 

 

7. What was your funding per pupil in pupil referral units for the academic years below? Please 
provide a separate figure for each year. 
2014 to 2015: £12,820 
2018 to 2019: N/A 

 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 
number above in any future communications. 

 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 
  

John Allison 
Information Officer 

Chief Executive’s Department 

Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 

Telephone: 0115 977 2788  

mailto:foi@nottscc.gov.uk

